County of St. [l Vo, 19

April 22, 2013

County Council

County of St. Paul No. 19
5015 — 49 Avenue

ST. PAUL, AB T0A 3A4

Dear Council Members:

The County of St. Paul No. 19 Libraty Board would once again like to express their gratitude in
appreciation to County Council upon their decision for an increase in funding by an additional
$40,000.00 (Fotty Thousand Dollars), which brings out total contribution for 2013 to $77,303.00.

This additional funding will aid in the promotion and enhancement of our partnerships with the
St. Paul and Elk Point Municipal Libraries through Service Agreement funding which now totals
$35,000.00 (Thirty-Five Thousand Dollars) per Library.

It is with sincere appreciation, that I express my gratitude once more on behalf of the County of
St. Paul No. 19 Library Board, for your continued support of our Community Libraries.

Sincerely yours,

COUNTY OF ST. PAUL NO. 19 LIBRARY BOARD

G

Irene Van Brabant
Chairperson
IVB/baw
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